
Anna Maria Elementary School Advisory Council Mee�ng Minutes 
November 30,2023 

Atendance:  Mike Masiello,  Janae Rudacille, Pidge Barreda, Julie Sawyer, Chris�ne LaBranche, Jenny 
Moore.  

Absent: Ashley Chiles, Jessica Patel-excused, Chris Culhane- excused 

 

1. Call to Order: A mee�ng of the Anna Maria Elementary School School Advisory Council was held 
on November 30, 2023.  Mr. Masiello called to mee�ng to order at 3:50 p.m.  
 

2. Introduc�ons 
 

3. Membership- Kris� Kliebert is unable to con�nue as a vo�ng member of SAC due to mee�ng 
conflicts.  
 

4. Review and approve September 28, 2023 SAC minutes: A review was made of the SAC minutes 
for the last mee�ng.  It was determined no updates were needed. Pidge Barreda mo�oned that 
the minutes be approved. Mo�on seconded by Jenny Moore. All members present approved the 
mo�on.  

5. Funds added to SAC budget in the amount of $1,498.58 were funds remaining from teacher lead 
money needing to be spent on supplies. A mo�on was made by Mr. Masiello to con�nue to 
spend the funds on school supplies, Pidge Barreda seconded the mo�on, all members voted to 
u�lize the funds for school supplies.  

6. School Choice window was reviewed and will be open from November 27th to December 20th.  
7. Teacher Alloca�ons: The current ESE teacher alloca�on is shared with Stewart Elementary School 

and has been brought back up to a full �me posi�on at each school. The posi�on will be posted 
for hire in order to have a full �me ESE teacher at each school.  

8. Upcoming district and state assessment windows were reviewed, the state will be coming out 
with new cut scores in December for the FAST assessment.  

9. Campus Upgrades: The Media Center upgrade has been completed, new furniture and 
technology installed. The auditorium has had a new sound system installed and new TV monitors 
will also be installed in the coming weeks.  
 

10. Safety Update: A Table Top drill was held on campus today with law enforcement, fire dept and 
district security personnel.  The drill was to review scenarios in the event of an ac�ve intruder on 
our campus.  
 

11. Guy Harvey Program Updates:  The 2 million dollar state appropria�ons grant is in process, the 
district is submi�ng plans to the state for the first million to be spent by the end of this school 
year.  The second million dollars will have a 3 year �meline to be spent, plans are forthcoming.  
 

12. Upcoming events hosted by PTO and school based events were reviewed.  
13. Mee�ng adjourned at 4:20 p.m. 



 


